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Welcome to the Spring Term edition of PDN! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                 

     

               

                     

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

            

           

Personal Development News (PDN) 

 

We would like to share fantastic news! Pupils and staff are very proud to have been 

awarded the prestigious Jigsaw Beacon School status. Members of Jigsaw visited our 

school and after lesson observations, talking to children as well as parents, it was decided 

that Camrose will serve as example of good practice to other schools in our region. We are 

very pleased, that not only we have been a Jigsaw Flagship school for four consecutive 

years, but we have also been presented with the ‘beacon’ recognition for our successful 

practice. A massive thank you to all our amazing and hard-working children and teachers 

who made this possible. 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Jigsaw Ambassadors know how PSHE works at Camrose and have a good understanding of 

various topics we are focusing on throughout the year. Also, children are aware of how certain 

themes are being addressed across the year groups. 

 

 

 

Our Jigsaw Ambassadors and their peers were asked 

what they would advise schools that do not use 

Jigsaw as part of their PSHE curriculum. Their 

response was simple: schools should be using Jigsaw 

because it makes children happy and teaches them 

how to feel safe. The lessons are interesting and fun! 

Children have opportunities to share their views and 

opinions in an environment where they feel valued 

and listened to. Pupils have demonstrated that they 

use the key vocabulary confidently and effectively in 

all the other subjects, as PSHE has strong cross-

curricular links across all areas of learning.  

- Jigsaw Visit -  



      

 

       

 

We had a really busy term, with lots of interesting events and parent workshops. Nursery, 

Reception, Year 1 & 2 held Mother’s Day parent workshops and 1RK held their class 

assembly. The children sang songs, shared activities, cakes and drinks with their mothers.  

Everyone had a great afternoon and their lovely mothers valued this wonderful 

experience.  

  

  

  

                      

 

                        

Key dates: 

RSHE Parent Consultation Year 1&2 - 30.4.25 

RSHE Parent Consultation Year 3&4 - 7.5.25 

RSHE Parent Consultation Year 5&6 - 8.5.25 

Come along if you would like to find out more 

about what and how we teach ‘Relationships, 

Sex & Health Education’. As part of our 

safeguarding programs, we will also talk 

about abuse awareness and how we teach 

children to recognise signs of abuse in a child-

friendly way. 

Watch out for the yellow school letters, 

please sign and return the slip to register your 

interest. Thank you. 

 

 

Another successful Jigsaw Families 

session which gave opportunities to 

parents to work jointly with their child 

and other parents. 

Families will continue in the Summer term 
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